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This notice is to inform all CPs of proposed changes to the Reference Offer for the Provision 

of Wholesale FibreLine Local Access. 

  

KCOM proposes to: 

  

• Increase upload speeds for a number of bandwidth options; 

• Withdraw some bandwidth options.  

 

Full details can be found in ACCN_2024_08 ACCN_2024_08 Wholesale FibreLine Local 

Access which has been issued alongside this notice.   

  

This notice has been issued pursuant to paragraph 14.2 of the Reference Offer for the 

Provision of Wholesale FibreLine Local Access 

(https://www.kcom.com/wholesale/products/broadband-and-internet/wholesale-fibreline-

local-access-services-wflla/).  If no objections are raised, changes will take effect from 6 

January 2025.    

  

Any feedback should be directed to Kate.Humphrey@kcom.com. 
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